
 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 Special Parallel Event and Luncheon Invitation 

 

CSW 59 Parallel and Luncheon Invitation 
 
Angelika Selle 
February 2, 2015 

Dear esteemed member of WFWP USA, 

 

We are very pleased to extend a special invitation to attend our WFWP International Parallel 

Event at the UN, on Monday, March 9, 2015. One of the benefits to all WFWP USA paying 

members is access to UN-related events, which we are co-sponsoring again this year. 

 

You are also invited to attend the annual WFWPI Luncheon which will take place the 

following day, Tuesday, March 10, 2015. 

 

Also note the WFWPI UN Office will be setting up a payment method by credit card by the 

end of the first week of February, at which time we will send a revised form.  

  

See the following links below for additional information. Fill out the Response Form by 

Friday February 27th to secure your reservation for either or both events. Please feel free to 

invite family or friends.  

  

·  CSW 59 Invitation Letter  

·  Event Response Form   

 

 

Please send your completed form and any questions you may have to Heather Fraser-Harris, 

WFWPI UN Office Administrator at unoffice@wfwp.org. Hope to see you in NY. 

 

With warm regards, 

 

Angelika Selle 

President of WFWP USA  

 

NGO CSW NY 

 
 

 

 
 

   

   

    

 



                    WOMEN’S  
                  FEDERATION  
                  FOR WORLD PEACE 
                  INTERNATIONAL 
 

 
 

RESPONSE FORM 
 

Title, First, Last Name  

Organization  

Address (City, State, Postal 
Code, Country) 

 

E-mail  

Phone  

 
 

CSW 59 Parallel Event  
March 9, 2015 | 12:30 – 2:00 pm | Armenian Convention Center, New York  

I will attend:  

 
CSW 59 Luncheon  
March 10, 2015 | 12:00 – 2:00 pm | West Terrace, Delegates Dining Area UN HQ  

I will attend:  

 

 
Please return this form by: 11:59PM on FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 27TH, 2015 

Please see payment instructions below. 

 

 
PAYMENT  

$125 fee for WFWPI Luncheon 

 

 

Please send completed response form and payment by check or money order to 
       
     Address:             WFWPI UN Office 
                               P.O. Box Number 110125 
                               Trumbull, CT 06611, USA  
 
Response forms may also be submitted electronically to the following email address  
     Email:                 unoffice@wfwp.org       

 
 


